
 

   

 

Bethlehem Housing and Support Services 
Administration Office 

166 James Street 
St. Catharines, ON  L2R 5C5 

Phone:  905.684.1660 
www.bethlehemhousing.ca 

  

 

Dear Friends, 

Since 1986, Bethlehem has been a refuge for families who are homeless due to issues with poverty, 
physical disability, mental health, domestic violence and family breakdown.   
 
Because of friends like you, individuals and families that reach out to Bethlehem for help are 
supported on their journey to stable housing. 
 
Marilyn’s journey to stable housing began when she reached out to Bethlehem Housing and was 
connected with a community support worker. Her support worker walked alongside Marilyn and helped 
to connect her with community based resources that have contributed to her quality of life. One year 
later, after completing the transitional housing program at Bethlehem Place, Marilyn has the confidence 
and skills to move forward in life and to live independently in her own apartment within the community.   
 
Without your support we would not be able to provide the wrap-around support services that enable 
people like Marilyn to find stable housing and lead fulfilling lives.   
 
“Becoming blind has made me see things in a different way. Before, I had no reason to smile. Now I smile all 
the time thanks to my support worker and Bethlehem.” – Marilyn  
 
Your gift will make a difference! Each time you donate to Bethlehem you give the gift of stable 
housing and services to support the personal growth of individuals and families in your community.  
 
With warmest thanks,  

                                 

John Lee    Lori Beech 

Board President  Executive Director  

P.S.  To stay updated on our housing development and upcoming events please subscribe to our monthly         

e-newsletter.  Visit www.bethlehemhousing.ca to subscribe today!  
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One-time Gift Option:    

$50       $75       $100    Other $______________  

 I have enclosed my cheque payable to Bethlehem Housing and Support Services 

Please charge my one-time gift to    VISA   MasterCard        
 

Name on Card: ___________________________________________ 
 

Card #: _____________________________________ Exp. Date:       /____     
 

Monthly Gift Option: 

 $25      $35       $50      Other $______________ 

 Please make monthly deductions from my   VISA   MasterCard        

Name on Card: ___________________________________________ 
 

Card #: ____________________________________ Exp. Date:       /____      
 

Signature: ______________________________________________  

I authorize Bethlehem Housing and Support Services to make automatic monthly withdrawals from my credit card, as I have indicated.          
I understand that I may cancel or change this authorization at any time by calling 905-684-1660.    
Please note, monthly withdrawals will be made on, or about, the 15

th
 of each month and a single tax receipt for each year’s total 

contributions will be sent at the beginning of the next calendar year.   

 

Dedicate Your Gift Option: 

I would like to dedicate my gift    In memory of     In honour of  

Name: ___________________________________            

 I will notify the family on my own 

Please mail a dedication card to:    Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

         Street Address: ________________________________________________________    

         City: ______________________  Province: ___________  Postal Code: ___________  

 

 

Easy ways to make your donation  

1. Donate securely online at www.bethlehemhousing.ca/donate   

2. Call 905-684-1660 ext. 2 to speak with a friendly member of our staff.  

3. Mail the completed form below in the enclosed envelope. 
 

       Yes, I want to give the gift of stable housing and support services.   
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